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NOTICE TO THE SHAREHOLDERS PAYMENT OF DIVIDENDS  São José, June 27, 2022.  INTELBRAS S.A. INDÚSTRIA DE TELECOMUNICAÇÃO ELETRÔNICA BRASILEIRA (B3: INTB3) ("Company" or "Intelbras"), hereby informs its shareholders and market in general that the Board of Directors of the Company has approved, based on the profits recorded in the financial statements of the Company referring to the first semester of 2022, to declare and distribute  interim dividends, from the profits account of the first semester of 2022, in the amount of R$ 41,462,169.77, corresponding to R$ 0.126559108 per share ("Dividends").  The shareholders of Intelbras ("INTB3") at the end of August 1, 2022 will have the right to Dividends, and the shares INTB3 will begin to be negotiated ex dividends as of August 2, 2022. The shareholders will have their credits available as of August 15, 2022, which will not be subject to monetary adjustment or interest.  The payment of the Proceeds to the shareholders will be done in accordance to the registration of Itaú Corretora de Valores S.A. ("Itaú"), financial institution responsible for the INTB3 shares' bookkeeping. The shareholders whose registrations are not updated shall go to an Itaú's agency for the updating of the registration data or call in the investors attendance central 3003-9285 (capitals and metropolitan areas) or 0800 7209285 (other locations).   The shareholders users of fiduciary custody will have their credits available in accordance to the procedures adopted by B3 S.A. - Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão. The Proceeds approved herein will be imputed to the minimum mandatory dividend for the fiscal year ending December 31, 2022.  Finally, further to the Notice to Shareholders disclosed on June 2022, the Company hereby highlights that the credits referring to the of interest on equity, whose declaration and payment were approved on the Meeting of the Board of Directors, will also be available to the shareholders eligible to receive such amounts, from August 15, 2022.   Rafael Boeing Diretor de Relações com Investidores   


